
From: Josiah Ramsey <josiahramsey05@gmail.com> 

Sent: Sunday, February 9, 2025 6:27 PM 

To: Peter Domine 

Subject: Proposed new development 

 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 

Flag Status: Flagged 

 

Hello there, in regards to the proposed new development at 676 17th St. SE, Salem, OR 

97301. I don't believe that packing another multi family dwelling into such a small space is 

a good idea. The neighborhood is nice as it is. The traffic on 17th St. already gets backed up 

enough as it is. Not that it's my say or anything but I don't believe it will be a good addition 

to the area. 


